Grand Rapids FSDO FAASTeam presents:

Emergency Procedures Training

The GAJSC has identified a number of fatal
general aviation accidents that occurred following
an engine failure. Mismanagement of light twin-
engine airplanes with one engine disabled was of
great concern. The GAJSC believes that
scenario-based training in emergency procedures
will be effective in reducing these type of
mishaps.

We will cover the safety benefits of emergency
procedures training, emphasizing scenario-based
training. The GAJSC committee hopes that
scenario-based training will become more widely
accepted by demonstrating the benefits of this
technique.

Directions: Those flying in should park on the ramp to the
east of the Terminal Building. The event will be held in the
lobby of the Terminal Building. For those driving to the event,

the Dr. Haines Airport is three miles northeast of town on M-
60.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



